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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

I am writing today to express my position against closing the Granite Goose Landscape Restoration Project

#63507 to motorized recreation in the winter.  As a snowmobiler that has ridden the McCall/Brundage area for

the last decade, closing that area would take away some of our favorite areas to recreate.  Snowmobiles leave

no tracks, or trace, on the areas that are ridden on.  The same cannot be said of any recreational activity that is

done during the summer months.  Closing access for snowmobiles makes no sense.  Please do no close access

to some of the best areas to snowmobile in the country.  When the snow melts, you will never know we were

even there.

 

Thank you,

 

Richard 


